

Monday, 18th January 2021

Dear Children/Parents/Carers,

I hope that you have had a good weekend and enjoyed some of the sunshine, despite all the rain we have had. I actually wore my welly boots this weekend when we went for a walk and I really enjoyed going through the puddles!

Your teachers have been working hard to make sure that you are able to learn from home and I hope that you are now finding it much easier to access your work on line. If you are still finding this difficult don't forget to ask for a printed pack to help you. For those that have been receiving packs, these will continue to be delivered weekly unless we hear from you otherwise.

We are really pleased with all the photographs you have been sending us and also very impressed with all the work you have been doing. I know that it is a very different way of learning and hopefully we will all be back in school again when it is safe to do so.

For those of you who wanted to speak to your teacher today, please remember that your parent or carer needs to book a time and use the previous 1-1 Zoom link that was sent out to them on the 4<sup>th</sup> January 2021 for each Monday session.

Your teachers are all looking forward to seeing you on Friday in your class Zoom session and are preparing some fun activities for you all to join in with. Your Parent/carer's have been sent a separate Zoom invite for Friday meetings only.

We hope that you have now had the opportunity to read one of the books from your Oxford Owls library. There are so many to choose from and should give you lots of different stories and facts to learn about.

If you are having any trouble accessing the internet because you do not have enough data allowance, please contact the school office and we may be able to help you with accessing more data, which will be free.

If you have any questions about your learning don't forget to tell your teacher because they are all there to help you.

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane











Yours faithfully

Mrs Gill Marrion Headteacher